
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'5/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03884-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 12:36 PM 
To: 'gigi' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket 202500 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

From: gigi <campustheatre.24@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 10:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 202500 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

We are just shocked that the FPL is going to burden Florida residents with the highest raise in electricity costs at 
a time when air conditioning can be life or death for us and food and health care and everything else is rising in 
costs 
There is so much more FPL can do with solar power and other alternative ways to innovatively save customers 
money instead of raising prices 
It is terrible please help us now 
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